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| Commonwealth Intercultural
=\ Arts Network (CIAN)

The Centre for Commonwealth Education (CCE) is proud to announce the award of three
Reciprocal Visiting Scholar Fellowships to leading Commonwealth researchers working in
the field of intercultural arts practices.

Hosted by Pam Burnard, the Fellows will visit Cambridge for 4 weeks from 21st September
— 20th October 2013, and will collaborate on the formation of a Commonwealth
Intercultural Arts Network (CIAN) to share research and performance practices; plan and
develop a joint research bid on intercultural arts practice; link projects across the
Commonwealth; co-author scholarly articles and create a website which addresses
intercultural arts practice and pedagogy in diverse settings thereby aiming to expand the
outreach of the network, disseminate information and build an international community of
practice around this topic. This phase will be followed up with a reciprocal visit by Pam
Burnard to Australia in November 2013.

One of the early outcomes of the fellowship awards will be a series of 4 weekly public
seminars and workshops, culminating in a one day conference that will take place in
Cambridge during September / October 2013. The proposed topics and further details will
be posted on the project website and Talks.Cam.

The collaborating partners are: Dr Pamela Burnard (University of Cambridge); Dr Brydie-
Leigh Bartleet (Griffith University); Samuel Curkpatrick (Australian National University);
Lena Gan (Australian Art Orchestra affiliated with Monash University).

http://www.educ.cam.ac.uk/centres/cce/
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